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Barra Children’s Centre is committed to promoting and developing the Gaelic language which is an 

integral part of the culture and heritage of our Barra and Vatersay. 

We support the aims of Bòrd na Gàidhlig’s National Plan for Gaelic and Comhairle nan Eilean Siar’s 

Gaelic Policy and we are committed to delivering services which:  

 strengthen Gaelic as a language in the family; 

 strengthen Gaelic as a language in the community; 

 and strengthen the number of Gaelic speakers in the Islands. 

We will promote the Gaelic language amongst pre-school children and their families who visit Barra 

Children’s Centre using signage, visual displays, music and children’s books and provide accessible 

information about Gaelic Medium Education.  We are committed to seeking funding on an on-going 

basis to ensure that we can deliver parent and toddler activities through the medium of Gaelic – 

supporting transition into the CnES run Gaelic Nursery on our premises. 

 
 


